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May 12, 2022 
 
 
Jennifer Pelligra 
Community Options, Inc. 
336 South 10th Street 
Montrose, Colorado 81402 
 
 
Dear Jennifer Pelligra:    
 
Pursuant to C.R.S. 25.5-10-209 and 10 C.C.R. 2505-10 Section 8.601, the application submitted as a 
condition for designation as a Community Centered Board has been reviewed and accepted. The 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing has designated Community Options, Inc. as a 
Community Centered Board for the period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.   
 
All changes to board and committee memberships or by-laws must be submitted within ten (10) days 
of the date of the change to Amanda.Allen@state.co.us.  

Thank you for your continued efforts on behalf of individuals with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities in your service area. We look forward to a positive and productive working relationship 
during the upcoming fiscal year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yasmin Gardner 
Division Director 
Operations & Administration Division  
Office of Community Living  
 
 

CC:  Amanda Allen, Finance Section Manager, Operations & Administration Division 
Amanda Lofgren, Division Director, Case Management & Quality Performance Division 
Candace Bailey, Division Director, Home & Community Based Services Division 
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